
 
 

Year 4 Leavers Outing 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are making arrangements to take Year 4 to Moors Valley Country Park for their leavers outing on 
Wednesday 19th July. We will be leaving school at 9.00am and will return to school by 3.15pm.  
Children will be either travelling by minibus or in a car with Miss Carter or Mrs Bain. Miss Carter will speak 
directly to the parents of the children traveling by car to ascertain if they require a booster seat.  
The children will need to wear old play clothes, trainers, a sun hat / sun cream if it is hot and a waterproof 
jacket if wet. They will need to bring with them a named disposable lunch, a snack and plenty to drink all in 
a small rucksack / bag. They will also be given an ice cream.   
If your child is entitled to free school meals, we are able to order an away day lunch from Chartwells. 
Please indicate on the below form if you require one for your child. Please note we will need to know by 
Friday 7th July 
The cost of this visit is £9 per child.  
Please sign and return the below slip giving permission for them to travel by coach and visit Moors Valley 
for the day. Thank you.  
 

 
I give permission for ________________________to travel by minibus or car and spend the day at Moors 
Valley Country Park.  
I enclose a contribution of £9.00   
My child is entitled to free school meals and requires an away day lunch   
 
Signed______________________________________ 
 

 
 
 
 


